
  
 

 
 
MEMO 
 
To: Chris Stanworth, Planning Officer, Northumberland National Park 
  
From:  Gillian Plaice, Environmental Protection Team. 
 
Date: 6​th​ March 2017 
 
Our Ref:  SRU0108859 
Planning Ref: ​17NP0004 
Subject: Discharge of Condition 5 (lighting scheme) 10 (extraction and 

odour control) of approved planning application 16NP0103  
Location​: Twice Brewed, Haltwhistle, Northumberland,  
 
I refer to your consultation dated 18th January 2017 regarding discharge of 
conditions relating to planning permission NP170004.  
 
Public Health Protection are unable to comment on conditions 4, 7 and 8 as we 
did not request these conditions.  
 
Regarding condition 5 (Lighting Scheme) and condition 10 (extraction and odour 
control) we have no objection to the discharge of these conditions.  
 
With respect to condition 5 all lighting must be in line with the Northumberland 
National Park Good Practice Guide for Outside Lighting in Northumberland 
International Dark Sky Park. 
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Signature 

Prepared by 
 

Gillian Plaice  

Checked by 
 

David Lathan  
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